

Dover Youth Sports and Activities Inc. PO Box 733
Dover, FL 33527

Dear friend of the community,,

On behalf of **The Dover Youth Sports and Activities**, I would like to extend a heartfelt thank you for your generous sponsorship/donation.

The Dover Youth Sports and Activities is able to continue to support our children of the community because of sponsors/donors like you. Your generous support will aid us in furthering our goals within the community and help offset the cost of our major expenditures.

The Dover Youth Sports and Activities is a 501(c)(3) organization and your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous sponsorship/donation.

Thank you for making a difference in the lives of so many children.

Again, thank you for your support

Sincerely,

Curtis Grooms President Curtisgrooms11@gmail.com 813-562-8105